
The Child and Adolescent Mental 

Health Service (CAMHS) 

Stakeholder Meeting 
 

Listening to patients, carers and stakeholders is 

crucial in our aim to provide top quality care 
 
If you are interested in discussing Child and Adolescent Mental Health 

Services in Bedfordshire or wish to share feedback, then please come 

along and meet us at our next Stakeholder Forum. The next Forum will 

take place on: 

 

For more info and booking please contact Niki Scott on 

07896 303294 or email nicola.scott24@nhs.net  
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